Bible Studies Spring 2023
Bible Studies will soon be re-starting on Friday mornings throughout March. You may find these studies from the Gospel of John a helpful way of preparing yourself for the celebrating of Easter. 
All are welcome to come and share in these meetings. We begin at 10am with a hot drink and the study lasts for about an hour each session. We have plenty of space for new people and the heaters will be on (if needed)!
10th March			John 16:25-33
17th March			John 17:1-13
24th March			John 17:14-26
31st March			John 18:1-11
Please bring your own Bible with you, if possible. We look forward to seeing you at church on these days!
